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ASSOCIATE PROVOST FOR RESEARCH

:MADISON HALL
(804) 92't·SG06

Mr. Newton O. Cattell
Office of Federal Relations
Association of American Universities
Suite 730
One DuPont Circle
Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Newt,

23 March 1978

We recently received a copy of a letter to you from Mr.
Howard Bremer, President of the Society of University Patent
Administrators.

We support the case which Mr. Bremer presented and endorse
continuation of efforts to secure passage of the .Thornton bill
or an equivalent.

The University of Virginia has taken iniative to effect
transfer of technology originating from University research;
a foundation was established last sum~er to handle this role
on behalf of the University. Efforts to restrict University
ownership of the results of University research "Jill curtail
or greatly constrain our ability to help our inventions benefit
the public.

Sincerely yours,
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Dennis vJ. Barnes
Associate Provost for Research
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cc: Mr. Howard Bremer
Mr. Frank L, Hereford, Jr.
Mr. Carl B. Wootten


